JUNE FCC 2020 REPORT

The following issues were discussed over KFUN/AM 1230 & KLVFE/FM 100.7.

1. City parks department.

2. City School Board Member senior student event.
3.City Police Department.

4. 2020 Census update report.

5. New Mexico Lt. Governor report.

6. City manager’s report.

6/8/2020

Duration: 8:05 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.

Program: City Recreational Center.

Narrative: Recreational director Steven F. Aragon informed the community about the
abbreviated schedule and limited activities being offered due to the Governor’s Public
Safety guidelines regarding Covid-19.

6/12/2020

Duration: 9:10 a.m. to 9:40 a.m.

Program: High School Senior graduation appreciation event.

Narrative: Mr. Leroy Lujan, a school board member of the Las Vegas city School District and a
local business owner took it upon himself to hold a fundraiser to help raise money to assist
graduating seniors since they could not have an actual graduation ceremony due to Covic-19.

6/15/202

Duration: 8:05 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.

Program: City police department speeding enforcement.

Narrative: Police officers Dillon Encinias and Caleb Marquez informed the community that
police will start enforcing speeding traffic citations in June on busy main streets.

6/19/2020

Duration: 8:10 a.m. to 8:35 a.m.

Program: 2020 Census filing.

Narrative: Mr. Diego Trujillo with the county presented an up date of the amount of people who
have so far have filed their 2020 census report. He stated that our county and city is far behind.

6/24/2020

Duration: 8:10 a.m. 8:55 a.m.

Program: Report from State Lt. Governor regarding state business.

Narrative: State Lt. Governor Howie Morales informed the community about action taken by the
Governor and the legislature during a special session called by the governor. He reported the
state budget lost a lot of money due to the slump in gas and oil production and the Corona virus.
This will affect the budgets of every municipality in the state, also schools & universities ETC.



